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Ice-Breaker Session: Report

Date: 9th September 2024

Time: 12:30 PM - 2:00 PM

Venue: Activity Room

Association: Redbull

Teacher Coordinators: Dr Shivani Raheja, Dr Ruchi Sharma & Ms Gayatri Yadav

The Entrepreneurship Cell of Aryabhatta College successfully conducted its Ice-Breaker session
for the academic year on September 9, 2024, in collaboration with Redbull. This highly engaging
and interactive event was held in the Activity Room from 12:30 to 2:00 PM. It marked a vibrant
start to the year, bringing together new members and creating a strong sense of community
within the cell.

Activities and Highlights:

1. Guess the Name of the Member by Childhood Photos:
The event started with a fun game where members had to guess the names of their fellow

participants by looking at their childhood photos. This activity helped break the ice and allowed
the members to connect in a lighthearted and enjoyable way.



2. Guess the Emoji Game:
Another exciting game involved participants guessing various emajis, creating an atmosphere

filled with laughter and friendly competition. This game further enhanced the bonding among the
members and allowed freshers to feel more comfortable in their new environment.



3. Interactive Fresher Performances:

The freshers were allowed to showcase their talents through performances such as dance,
music, and poetry. Additionally, several freshers enthusiastically shared their unique business
ideas, which were met with great encouragement from the audience. This interactive segment
allowed new members to express themselves and contribute their creativity to the event.

4. Redbull's Entrepreneurship Concept and Competition:

A special highlight of the event was the participation of Kabeer, a representative from Redbull,
who introduced the freshers to the concept of entrepreneurship. He spoke about the importance
of innovation and leadership in today’s world and also provided insights into an upcoming
competition organized by Redbull, which aims to foster entrepreneurial spirit among students.




The session concluded on a high note with everyone feeling more connected and energized,
thanks to the collaborative efforts of the Entrepreneurship Cell and Redbull. This event set the
stage for a productive and creative year ahead, with many exciting initiatives to follow.



This Ice-Breaker session not only facilitated bonding among new and old members but also
encouraged freshers to actively engage in entrepreneurial discussions, laying a strong
foundation for future collaborations and activities.




